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Please ask for: Gavin Forrest Direct Dial: 01295 221599 

Email: gavin.forrest@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk Our Ref: 18/00507/CLUP 

22 May 2018 

Dear Sir/Madam 

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 – WITHDRAWAL OF PLANNING APPLICATION 

Application No.: 18/00507/CLUP 

 

Applicant’s Name: Mrs Louise Dier 

 

Proposal: Certificate of Lawfulness of Proposed Development for the demolition of external pergola 

structures to kitchen and garage, replacement of all external windows, enlargement of 

some ground floor windows, lowering of external garden wall and replacement of external 

pointing and application of a lime wash to neutralise the varying conditions of brickwork. 

 

Location: Adderbury Hill Barn Milton Road Adderbury Banbury OX17 3HN  

 

Parish(es): Adderbury    

 

 
I write to confirm that the above application has been withdrawn in accordance with your instructions. 
 
If you have any queries, you are advised to contact the Case Officer Gavin Forrest on the above telephone 
number. 
 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Paul Feehily 

Interim Director for Planning and Regeneration 

 

 

 

 


